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My name is Lauri Tauscher.
I am writing in opposition to HB3063.
I live in Clackamas, Oregon
 
I am a professional.  I am a Mechanical Engineer.  I am not a wild eyed, uneducated,
fanatic.
My opinion was not reached lightly.  I have read extensively on this issue and listened to
dozens of doctors discoursing on both sides of this issue. 
 
My main opposition to this bill is that I believe medical treatment of any kind, but specifically
injections, including vaccinations, should be voluntary not mandatory.
 
This bill goes directly against the medical ethics adopted by the Nuremberg Code: “The
voluntary consent of the human subject is absolutely necessary”.
 
In the evidence provided by researchers on both sides of this issue, I have not seen any
documented evidence that people who choose to not vaccinate pose any risk to those who
choose to vaccinate.
So, it is troubling to me that as a purported free society, we are even considering
mandatory vaccination of individuals who choose to not vaccinate.
 
I respectfully submit that HB3063 has no place in a free society.
 
Lauri Tauscher, BSME
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